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Office of Emergency Management 
City of Pleasantville 

Danny Adcock, Coordinator 
March 16, 2020 Public Address 

Via Facebook/ Press Release/ NIXLE 

 

From Danny Adcock, Pleasantville Emergency Management Coordinator 

 

In accordance with the guidance from the Centers for Disease Control, the Federal 

Government, and Governor Murphy’s Administration, the City of Pleasantville is 

implementing the following order for all Pleasantville residents, businesses, and public 

spaces: 

1. Pleasantville City Council Meeting for tonight will be postponed until further notice 

2. Planning and Zoning Board Meetings closed until further notice 

3. All Pleasantville Recreation programs are closed until April 20 

4. The Pleasantville Bus Station will be closed until further notice 

5. All buildings held by the City of Pleasantville will be closed to public access for 

persons without an appointment.  Contact 609 484-3600 during normal business 

hours to schedule an appointment. 

6. All restaurants will be closed to dine-in service.  Take-out service will remain 

available. 

7. All retail businesses will be ordered to close daily from 800 PM until 500 AM unless 

they are considered essential to residents.  Essential businesses include food stores, 

pharmacies, and gas stations. 

8. All bars and nightclubs are closed until further notice 

9. All public events, even those already approved by permit must be reviewed by City 

Hall prior to the event or cancel the event. 

The Office of Emergency Management strongly encourages all residents to eliminate 

unnecessary travel and interaction with others.  While there is no restriction on travel, 

it is not recommended unless truly necessary. 

We will continue to monitor this evolving situation with our Emergency Management 

partners and City Leaders.  We will provide updates as soon as they become available. 


